
 

 

2007 – Notice to Shipping #15 

MAISONNEUVE REGION 

MONTRÉAL / LAKE ONTARIO SECTION 

 

Walk-through lockages at Iroquois lock 

Walk-through lockages are continuing at Iroquois lock as per the procedure 
outlined in Maisonneuve Region Notice to Shipping #5 of 2006. 

Operations Centre will advise ships of their eligibility prior to their arrival at 
the lock. The lock leader will confirm the eligibility during the initial 
communication once the ship is at the limit of approach. 

In order to be available for instructions from the lock crew, Masters/Pilots 
are requested to refrain from radio communications with Operations Centre 
or other ships during the walk-through procedure. 

Mariners are reminded that ship crew must be at their stations during this 
operation, ready to deploy mooring wires upon instruction from the lock 
crew.  

 
 
 
 
Maisonneuve Region 
September 13, 2007 
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